
Sadly, due to the logistical and financial difficulties of 

COVID-19, we will not be having the River Campus 

Concerto Competition for the 2020/2021 academic year. 

 

Please help the Music Department, the University of 

Rochester and New York State remain on the successful 

path toward safe conditions that will make it possible to 

hold the Competition for next year. 

 

1. Please practice social distancing 

2. Wear a mask 

3. Wash your hands 

4. Get tested for COVID-19 

5. Quarantine if you have any symptoms 

 

Pass it on! 


